
 

 
 
Communiqué  
 
Ninth Meeting, Working Group, Migrant and Refugee Women’s Health Partnership 	
 
30 November 2018 
 
The Working Group, Migrant and Refugee Women’s Health Partnership, held its Ninth 
Meeting via teleconference on 30 November 2018.  
 
Members discussed progress in pursuing specific projects, including: 
 

§ Progress in receiving endorsements for the Competency Standards Framework, 
Culturally Responsive Clinical Practice: Working with People from Migrant and 
Refugee Backgrounds from relevant stakeholders. 

§ Launch of Competency Standards Framework in February 2019 and strategy for the 
promotion of the Framework going forward. 

§ Development of a dedicated resource on effective communication and working with 
interpreters in healthcare settings. 

 
Members agreed to discussing a timeframe for evaluation and assessment of the work of the 
Partnership and the Framework at its next meeting.   
 
The Working Group will hold its next meeting in Melbourne on 27 February 2019. 
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